
Board Report for February 9, 2015 

 

Maintenance: 

Janet has been working on lights at the Middle School.  I’ve 
been trying to keep the heat going and work on work orders as 
I can.  Janet is also working on work orders when she isn’t fixing 
lights.  We are struggling a little, but trying our best.    

Transportation: 

Buses have about wore me out, but I think we are about to 
climb out of the slump.  BB-2 went down and now is back with 
us.  I have visited with Warren Cat about it and I will let you 
know what happened.  The handicap bus is fixed.  I am trying to 
fix the heater on the VanHool and the door so we can use it.  
Almost have everything running again.    Tammy Whiteley 
started driving route bus last Wednesday so Janet can be on 
site to work or to fill in on a route when needed.  This is going 
to help a lot.  Janet has helped me by keeping vehicles clean so 
I can focus on repairs. 

Other: 

Please be patient with us.  We are working as fast as we can to 
accomplish as much as we can.  We still need one more person, 
but we are trying to hold our own.   


